Admiraltye. S.W.e

23rd. January, 1896.

Dear Mr. Fletcher Moulton,
Enclosed is a copy of a letter received to-day from

the Secretary of the Admiralty forwarding the Admiralty reply to the

case of Barle's Shipbuilding Co. in regard to 'Endymion' and

18t. George'. (Copy of Admiralty letter and Reply herewith for your
information).

To avoid troubling you and save time I have sent a
copy of Admiralty'Reply to Messrs. Rollit in the terms used - which
were suggested by you - when sending Messrs. Napier the Admiralty
reply respecting the Cruiser 'Gibraltar'. (Copy also herewith).

Yours faithfully,

JeFletcher Moulton, Esq., Q«Ce,




